
Did you know.....
That our Scientific Computing Department take part in the Great
British Birdwatch each year? Run by the RSPB and the British
Trust for Ornithology every year, they ask the public to count
numbers and species of birds that visit their garden in one hour.
The data is held on the STFC JASMIN computer and scientists
use it to research the changes in the UK bird populations. The
computer is so powerful that it can process the data in hours
rather than the weeks it would take on a normal desktop
computer.


